
 
 

TheTMHS All Night Long                            
Graduation Committee 

 
    Is proud to host the 26th Annual  

     All Night Long Graduation 
Celebration! 

         

 Dear Senior Parent or Guardian, 

 

Plans for this year’s All Night Long Graduation Celebration are underway!  The All Night 

Long party begins at 10:00 pm on graduation night, Friday, June 9th  and ends at 5:00 am 

Saturday, June 10th.  Your graduate must pre-register to attend!  Please note that while 

ANL is part of senior week, it is not included in senior week activity fees, it is a separate 

event fee. 

 

Enclosed, you will find a registration form, which must be returned by April 1st.  It is very 

important for us to know the number of attendees so that we can properly plan for 

entertainment, food, etc.  It is also important for us to know that we have enough support to 

hold the celebration.  PLEASE RETURN THE FORM REGARDLESS OF WHETHER 

YOUR STUDENT WILL ATTEND OR NOT and include your email for us to keep you 

updated. 

 

ANL needs help with all aspects of the event, including donations, support of fundraising 

events and volunteers.  We will forward information on these items via the PAC emails.  

 

Clean up duty after the party is reserved for senior parents. Since you have the “luxury” of 

relaxing while parents of underclassmen chaperone your graduates overnight, we ask you to 

come and help us clean up the next morning at 4:00 am. Clean up takes only a couple of 

hours (possibly an hour if we have enough help!!) and is primarily taking down and putting 

away decorations.  The chaperones are very tired and can’t wait to go home and get some 

much-deserved rest. Please help us by making arrangements to be there.  

 

Thank you for all of your support. We sincerely hope your graduate will decide to join us on 

June 9th! 

 

 

TMHS All Night Long Graduation Committee 

tmhspac@gmail.com 
 

                       Lori Carriere              Carolyn Gaglione  

              978-996-9950         781-962-5434  

mailto:tmhsallnightlong@gmail.com


TMHS All Night Long Celebration Registration 

 
Registration and Payment is due by April 1, 2023 

Checks payable to:  TMHS PAC 
 

Student Name:  _____________________________________________________   
               

        Will Attend ($25.00 before 4/1/23) 
         
        Will Attend ($30.00 after 4/1/23 will not be eligible for graduation gift bag) 

                             
                         Will Not Attend 
 

  
Student’s Adult T-shirt size:    (Circle One)           S        M       L       XL     XXL 
(NOTE: Gift bags have not been finalized at this time- T-shirts have yet to be determined but please give 
us your size for planning purposes).       

Does Your Child Carry An EpiPen for Allergies: Yes   No 
 
Parent /Guardian Contact Information:     
 

Name: __________________________________________     Email:  __________________________________________ 
 (Please Print)       (Please Print) 
 

*Phone: ______________________________________ (best # to reach you at 11:00pm) 
*We need phone # to reach you in the event your graduate does not show up for the event as planned.                   

Registrations without phone numbers will not be accepted. 
 
Volunteers needed, please select all that you can assist with: 
 
          Clean Up Duty                Donation – water, soda, paper goods, etc. 
              (a list of our needs will go out closer to event) 
        Set Up /Decorate                       
        (early afternoon) 
 

** PLEASE NOTE THAT A SIGN UP WILL GO OUT CLOSER TO THE EVENT THAT WILL      
             LIST OUR NEEDS FOR DONATIONS AND SET UP/CLEAN UP VOLUNTEERS **  

   
 

Donations are always appreciated.  If you have any contacts that might be able to help us 
with a donation of either money or goods and services, please let us know! 

 
TMHS All Night Long Graduation Committee 

320 Pleasant Street 
Tewksbury, MA 01876 
tmhspac@gmail.com 
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TMHS All Night Long   
 

Dear Senior Class of 2023! 
 

The All Night Long graduation party has been referred to 

by graduates of TMHS as the highlight of their senior 

week.  We are proud to be able to host such a great event 

for you to be able to stay up all night with your fellow 

graduates and have one last chance to all be together in 

one place.  We don’t like to give too much away, but just 

to give you an idea of what to expect: 
 

We spend the entire day transforming the Wynn Middle 

School gym, cafeteria and hallways into themed areas.  You won’t recognize the school!  There will be 

artists, games, prizes, music, and a hypnotist show.  Businesses from all over Tewksbury donate food. 

You will not go hungry.  
  

You must pre register for this event.  

 
***This event is a separate fee from senior week activities***  

 

Late registration means you may not get a gift bag.   
     

****  ANL Rules  **** 
 

● Only members of the TMHS class of 2023 will be admitted and 
must be pre-registered to attend.  Bring your ID for check-in. 

 
● The only other items you might want to bring are your yearbook 

and a camera/phone. 
 

● There will be a safe place to keep any of your belongings 
throughout the night.  Please no sleeping bags or pillows! They 
are very bulky. 

 
● Check-in is between 10:00 pm – 11:00 pm at the main entrance 

of the Wynn middle school. 
 



● No one will be admitted after 11:00 pm. 
 

● If you have registered to attend and have not checked in by 
11:00 pm, your parents/guardians will be notified. 

 
● Food and drinks will be provided all night.  No food or drink 

may be brought in by students.  It will be thrown away!! 
 

● All items you bring in will be searched by police officers on duty 
prior to entry.  Absolutely NO VAPE PRODUCTS. 

 
● If you arrive at the celebration in such a condition that you 

exhibit disruptive behavior or are deemed to be a danger to 
yourself or others, you will be turned over to the police officer 
on duty. 

 
● Anyone wishing to leave the event prior to 5:00 am must have a 

parent/guardian contact an ANL committee member prior to 
the event.  Once you leave the party, you cannot return. 

 
● Please be considerate of the games, decorations and equipment 

which have been supplied for your enjoyment. 
 

● Dress is comfortable, casual.  Shorts and rubber soled shoes 

are recommended. 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  Food will be offered to your student all night 
long, some of which contains nuts, gluten and dairy.  If your 
student has a food allergy please discuss this with them. 

 

Have a great time! 


